
 
1/14/2021 
8:40am 
PTAO Meeting 
 
1/18/2021 
NO SCHOOL 
MLK Day 
Teacher/
Student Holi-
day 
 
 
1/25/2021 
2nd Quarter 
Ends 
 
 
1/26/2021 
Second  
Semester 
Begins 
 
 
1/29/2021 
NO SCHOOL 
Teacher  
Inservice Day 
 
 
2/02/21 
3:10 PM 
SAC Meeting 

   

Hunts Catch Up 
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Happy New Year R. B. Hunt Families! What a learning year this has been. I have been so amazed by 
our wonderful students and their ability to adapt to different situations, new staff members and 
routines this year. I am so proud of all these children and how they have stepped up and been such 
responsible citizens at school. Thank you!  Please continue to build their confidence by letting them 
do things that they can. Carrying their backpacks, making their beds, and cleaning up after them-
selves all help them to grow into responsible adults and allow them to feel good about themselves.  
 
Thank you to our wonderful P.T.A.O. for the awesome holiday week. We appreciate you doing these 
special things to keep the holiday spirit up “under the lighthouse”. The classroom trees, sponsoring 
special classroom projects, decorating the teacher’s lounge, the coffee cart, and the teacher lunch-
eon were all special treats.  It was a bit different this year, but we so appreciate all these activities. 
Teachers do not get to go out for lunch, having brown bag lunches and the cafeteria are fine- but 
what a nice treat to have lunch and breakfast treats during that busy pre-holiday week. Thanks so 
much! 
 
Congratulations to Grace Johnston, 5th grade student in Mrs. Cleary’s class for representing R. B. 
Hunt at the online district Spelling Bee and becoming a finalist that will compete again this week! 
Good luck Gracie- we are so proud of you! 
  
Parents check out the fun activities we have in store to celebrate “Literacy Week” located on the 
back of the catch-up. The theme this year is “Humanity Tells a Story:  What’s Your Chapter?  I can 
hardly wait to see what everyone comes dressed as each day. Hmm… what do I want to be as my fu-
ture self??? 
 
Fifth grade parents- information on 5th grade yearbook dedications is located on the back of this 
newsletter. Do not miss out- the deadline is February 14th.  
 
Congratulations Teagan Duggan and Mackenzie Saxon for reading all fifteen of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. 
We also have so many students who are now part of the “Principal’s Million Word Club”, they are Kev-
in Moe, Lily Cline, Riley Pangle, Rowan Valla, Brady Van Etta, Alexandros Darios, Margaux Hooks, and 
Gage Bryndal. Way to go readers! 
Looking Forward to a GREAT 2021! 
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

11th, 2021 

January 

11th 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Cafe: 
 January 12th – January 19th  

Breakfast is served daily  
8:00 until 8:25.   

Tuesday: Mini Corn Dogs, Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, 
 Veggie Dippers 
Wednesday: Chicken Nugget, Homestyle Mac and Cheese, Garlic 
Toast 
Thursday: Cheeseburger, Pepperoni Pizza OR Cheese Pizza 
Friday: Hot Dog, Max Cheese Stick and Veggie Dippers 
Monday: NO SCHOOL!!! 
Tuesday: Hot Dog, Mini Cheese Ravioli 
 

PTAO NEWS: 
Thank you to everyone who donated for the class 
holiday projects and teacher gifts! We hope all of 

our RB Hunt families enjoyed their holidays and we 
wish you a Happy New Year! 

Business Partners 

Thank you to the Charalambous Family for sup-
porting RB Hunt! 

Ancient City Pediatrics - Dr. Miguel Mas, Jr, Dr. He-
mant K. Bhargava, and Dr. Shelby H. Cline are three 
of the finest pediatricians in the St. Johns County 
area. The foundation for Ancient City Pediatrics was 
laid in 1989 when Dr. Mas began his solo practice in 
St. Augustine. With the addition of Dr. Bhargava in 
2004, the practice changed its name to Ancient City 
Pediatrics. Dr. Cline joined the gang in 2006. They 
take great care of so many of our RB Hunt students! 

DRiV Fitness  - DRiV Fitness provides group and per-
sonal training for the whole family.  DRiV offers safe, 
effective workouts with emphasis on mobility and 
longevity, and then on intensity. Their coaches are 
experienced, and whether you are training for your 
sport, or just overall fitness, DRiV has a program for 
you. DRiV is more than a gym, it is a community of 
support, encouragement and forward movement. 
Come for the fitness and stay for the community. 
We even have Driv Jr classes for the kids! 
www.drivfitness.com 

FACE MASK REQUIRED!!! 

 

Don’t Forget A Face Mask.  

Please, Please, Please Pack a Spare in Your 

Child’s Backpack! 

Order your Yearbook Today 

Go to RB Hunt’s Website and click 

on the link! 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.drivfitness.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Claura.inman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C7d3452541690419f032108d8b32713cc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637456327717619196%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e

